## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

November 4, 1940

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director Physical Education Department University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Please note in your schedule that on January 10th and 11th, there will be held at the University an All State Music Clinic for Music Supervisors, and large musical groups such as bands and orchestras will be using Hoch Auditorium on both these days.

I believe you already have note of the fact that the Kansas City Philharmonic Orchestra on the regular Concert Series are here on March 4th and as usual will present a Childrens Concert for the School Children of Lawrence on the afternoon of the 4th and a concert in the evening as well.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

D. M. Swarthout

Dean

DMS:aa